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ATTN:  John Wagnitz

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.

This is a redraft of 2011 SB−432 and I have included the same appropriation reduction
amount ($878,200) that appears in 2011 SB−432.  This amount may no longer be an
accurate estimation, and I recommend consulting DOT or LFB to determine whether
an updated figure is necessary.

I also note that, in November 2014, the state’s electorate will vote on ratifying a
constitutional amendment to prohibit transfers from the transportation fund.  See
2013 Assembly Joint Resolution 2 (AJR−2).  If AJR−2 is ratified by the voters, it will
nullify the transfer provisions in s. 85.57 of this bill.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions.  If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.

Aaron R. Gary
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261−6926
E−mail:  aaron.gary@legis.wisconsin.gov


